
CLOSURE OF CLUBHOUSE
FOR 130TH ANNUAL 

GENERAL MEETING
The Clubhouse will be closed from 1pm to 5pm on 
Saturday, 28 April 2018 due to the 130th Annual 
General Meeting.
 
The car park will remain open and parking charges 
are waived for the day. Complimentary valet parking 
will be available on a first-come-first-served basis 
at the Clubhouse.

A limited number of complimentary passes will 
also be available on a first-come-first-served basis 
at the AGM venue, i.e. the Stamford Ballroom of 
Raffles City Convention Centre. 

Parking at our car park will be restricted to SRC 
members only.


